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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Varsity Blues is open today for your shopping pleasure, however, the credit union will be closed.

The Christmas Formal will be held this year on December 29th from 8 – 12 at the Elks Lodge.   The cost is 10.00 per person.  Tickets will be sold during all three lunches at Varsity Blues on Monday, Wednesday and Friday and in the Career Center office on Tuesday and Thursday.  Tickets will not be sold at the door.

LINKS Club will be meeting today during lunch in Room 612. We will be deciding on December and January activities.

There will be a senior executive committee meeting today during 6th hour today.  All executive committee members are to report to Mr. Strader’s classroom in the Career Center at the beginning of 6th hour.  We will be discussing graduation plans including class song, class motto, class flower and class colors.  If you want your ideas to be heard, please come to this meeting.


All Sault High students with a valid student ID will be admitted to Sault High hockey games this year free of charge.  This does not apply to tournament games.

There will be a HOSA sponsored Blood Drive on Friday, December 14th from 8:30 – 2:00 in the Library.  There will be a sign up table in the lunchroom each day next week.  If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Gee or Mrs. LeHocky.


Lunch:   Chicken Chunks, Whole Grain Pizza, Chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll

Sides:      Beans ‘n Rice, Spinach & Romaine Salad, Pineapple Tidbits
